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 stephen lewis NOBJ2014/7720/P 15/01/2015  11:05:24 This proposal mirrors that opposite where an additional floor was added about 2 years ago. I think this 

has been done sympathetically and blends in very well with the existing dwellings prior to the 

extension.

Frankly if one was not aware of the presence of the additional floor, it would be difficult to note that 

anything had been added.

I believe that the current application mirrors that carried out opposite and I cannot see any objection. It 

appears to satisfy the daylight and sunlight criteria.

Previous application for additional floors on the estate in Fellows Road have not been so in keeping 

with the existing design so t hat is why I think this proposal is far better - it being in total harmony with 

the current design
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